
In Week 8 of Term 2, students of Year 10 Japanese attended The

Japan Foundation in Chippendale. The Japan Foundation

offers language and culture based workshops, designed to

encourage and excite students about learning Japanese. Centre

Visits allow students to apply their language skills and extend

their linguistic and cultural knowledge beyond the classroom

environment. 

On this day, students completed workshops in Furoshiki

(Japanese style wrapping) and Shodou (Calligraphy). Students

applied their knowledge of the Japanese language to complete

set activities, by wrapping up various items with traditional

Japanese wrapping cloth and creating their own masterpieces

by writing in Kanji.

Our instructor for the day, Akahane Sensei, was highly

impressed by the behaviour and participation of all students

in the day’s workshops. Overall, this was a fantastic

opportunity for students to apply their knowledge of the

Japanese language in an authentic context. 
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